
          

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

I hope you have all had an enjoyable summer break.  

Next term Science Club will be back with more fun and learning than ever and is now open to 
children in Years 1-6! 

The interactive, educational sessions will give the children hands-on learning experience in 
curriculum supporting topics. This term sessions will cover topics including Light, Analytical 
Microscopy, and Electricity and Circuit Building. The sessions will take place directly after school 
on Fridays and finish at 4:15pm. 

The session dates are as follows 

• Friday 2nd May 
• Friday 9th May 
• Friday 16th May 
• Friday 23rd May 

 
 

Spaces are limited and will be allocated on a first come first served basis. The sessions cost £8.50 
per week, totalling £34.00 per child. 

If your child is interested in joining this club, please email naomihoward92@gmail.com  

 

Kind regards,  

Naomi Howard  
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